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Hello ,
 
Thank you for providing the update on proposed variations to the FOAS and FTAS service
descriptions. 
Commpete members have reviewed these and are in support of the proposed changes to
broaden the language to align with wording used for MTAS and have the FOAS and FTAS
service descriptions technology neutral.
 
Thank you for all the work you and the team are doing to deliver Declared Service
descriptions that will carry the industry as a whole forward for the next five years.
 
Kind regards, 
 

Commpete advocates for pro-competition policies and regulation in
telecommunications markets
 

Visit: www.commpete.org.au    
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OFFICIAL
 
Good afternoon,
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